
Suite 700 

Tallahassee, FL 32301 

Marsha E. Rub 
Attorney 101 N. Monroe St. 

904 425-6365 
FAX: 904 425-6361 

October 24, 1998 

HAND DELIVERY 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Mrs. Bayo: 

Re: Docket No. 981834-TP and Docket No. 960786-TL 

You will find enclosed AT&T's response to the Florida forecast survey requested 
in connection with the dockets referenced above. Pursuant to Rule 25-22.006(5), Florida 
Administrative Code, and Order No. PSC-99- 1747-PCO-TL dated September 7, 1999, 
AT&T requests confidential classification of the enclosed information. 

The confidential version of AT&T's response is provided in the attached sealed 
envelope and a redacted version is also enclosed. 

This claim of confidentiality was filed by or on behalf of a 
telecommunications company for Confidential Document 
No. pm+gThe document has been placed in locked 
storage pending staff advice on handling. Your name 
must be on the CASR to access the material. If it is 
undocketed, your division director must obtain written 
permission from the EXDRech before you can access it. 


